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Class photos: Order Online 

Blown Away Photography is very pleased to         

announce this years school class pictures will now 

be available for you to purchase online  at    

https://blownaway.gotphoto.co.uk  

with the access code STEBONCP18.  

Through the website you will have a much greater 

choice of picture sizes, frames and gifts for your 

class photograph. Final date for placing orders is 

13.07.2018, the photographs and gifts will then be 

delivered back to school in the last week of term.  

Late orders will have the option of having 

their  photographs delivered to their home at an 

additional cost of £3.99 for shipping. We hope that 

this will bring more choice and a much improved 

service to your school.   

Kind regards from all at Blown Away School Photos.  

Spanish Day 

The first Stebon Spanish Day has been a huge success!  We had a fun 

assembly learning about Spain.  Well done to Reception, Y1 and Y2 

children from Adventures  around the world and Spanish clubs who 

sung some songs for us! The highlight of assembly was a Skype      

session with a    

lovely teacher 

from               

Madrid - Elysa. 

In the afternoon, 

all Stebon pupils 

enjoyed a cele-

bration event outside in the sunshine and shared with each other 

all we had learned about Spanish culture. The fruit punch was 

flowing, games and quizzes rolling and even teachers couldn’t 

stop dancing! What a great day it was!   

Newsflash!  

Year 4 has been awarded the Design Development Prize 

in the Architecture in Schools Award. A selection of their 

brilliant models will be on proud display at the             

Wintergarden Hall, Canary Wharf and all of our young 

architects will receive a portfolio of design materials. 

Congratulations! 

https://blownaway.gotphoto.co.uk/
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Year 6 Summer Show 

Year 6 will perform their end of year show 'A Night 

at the Musicals' on the 18th July but we are in   

desperate need of some certain props! Can you 

help us? We are looking for: 

 Boxing gloves 

 Wicker baskets 

 Buckets 

 Brooms 

 Mops 

 A top hat 

 Flat caps 

If you can help us with any of these items. Please 

send them in with your child (named so we can 

return the item) to the music room. THANK YOU. 

Enabling Enterprise 

Over the past few weeks, David Attenborough class have been learning about how to become architects,     

engineers and builders as part of our Enabling Enterprise week! We have thought carefully about the type of 

buildings Poplar needs and how we can cater for the needs of the local community. We have then designed 

and built models of our buildings. We have also thought carefully about how we can work as  a team and the                

importance of different skills that will help us with whatever job 

we have in the future. 

Ducklings at Stebon 

We have had a very egg siting week welcoming to the world some 

baby ducklings!  The adults and children have loved watching them 

hatch our of their eggs and cannot wait to see how they continue to 

grow next week.  


